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16/10/2020 

Dear Families, 

This Sunday the second reading is a letter from Paul to the Thessalonian people. I think this is really lovely, 
imagine receiving a letter like this… 

“We always remember you when we pray and thank God for all of you.  When we pray to God our Father, we 
always thank him for the things you have done because of your faith. And we thank him for the work you 
have done because of your love. And we thank him that you continue to be strong because of your hope in 
our Lord Jesus Christ. God loves you. And we know that he has chosen you to be his.  We brought the Good 
News to you. But we did not use only words. We brought the Good News with power, with the Holy Spirit, 
and with sure knowledge that it is true. Also you know how we lived when we were with you. We lived that 
way to help you.” 

   

This week we had to temporarily close our Nursery class for a 14 day isolation period due to the first 
confirmed case of COVID at the school. Please continue to be extra cautious in monitoring the health of your 
family and children and if you are in any doubt stay at home and seek advice. I really appreciate your 
support with this. Just to mention – sometimes the emails and texts coming from school can be a little slow 
in delivery and so I often ask MOJOS to share information on their website for me – sorry if this caused any 
confusion for families this week, I was trying to get the information to you as fast as possible. I am hoping 
our new Twitter account will help us with information sharing in the future! 

Finally, if you are travelling abroad at half term please can you let me know so I can double check the 
changing and updated quarantine rules! 

Have a lovely weekend, best wishes 

Miss Ridyard 
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